
 

 

Dear Parents, 

When the weather gets warmer, we need to protect the 
children from the sun and bugs. If you would like us to apply 
sun screen and/or bug spray in the summer, we must have a 
signed permission slip. Please apply lotions or sprays before 
your child arrives in the morning and we will reapply after nap.  

*-------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Permission Slip 

I, _______________________________, give Montessori 
teachers permission to apply sun screen and/or bug 
spray on my child 
_____________________________________________. 

 

Signature______________________________________ 

Date_______________ 


